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Comments: I was deeply disappointed that the NPCWNF Plan failed to adequately protect the area known as the

Great Burn. Allowing motorized use and over snow use in the area will certainly result in motorized abuse in the

Great Burn WSA. Decades of evidence bares this out. Where ever motorized use is allowed, it is abused in the

surrounding area. Furthermore this area is home to the few remaining mountain goats of the range and more

pressure will negatively affect them. The area should be treated and cherished for what it is-a gem of mountain

ecosystem, wildlife habitat and a last bit of wildness in an otherwise roaded and and battered landscape.


